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Board meeting summary – 24.03.22 

The Levens CE School full governing body met on 24th March 2022 and again the meeting was 
held face to face and not remotely via Teams. 

The board was reminded that the terms of office for both Bruce Helme and Edward Mason were 
due to end on 24th May 2022. 

The Budget Control Report was recommended to the board by the Finance and Property 
Committee following their meeting in February. 

The Covid catch up strategy was presented for discussion and approval and was discussed. 

The governors were very interested to hear the update on the schools’ building plans with 
numerous questions being raised about the process, schedule and impact on pupils during 
construction. 

The governors were also delighted to show off their safeguarding knowledge with an ‘on the 
spot’ quiz from Jane Faraday. 

The Board will meet again on 26th May 2022 with various with various sub-committees meeting 
in the interim period. 
 


